
 

South Ogden City Fireworks Restrictions (2018) 

 

July 1, 2018 through September 15, 2018  

FIREWORK AND OPEN FLAME RESTRICTIONS 

By Order of the Fire Marshal: The following restrictions shall apply to the use of fireworks and open flames. The 

restrictions will be in effect from July 1, 2018 through September 15, 2018.  Restrictions will discontinued if dry 

conditions improve.   

Restrictions Defined:   

The use of any firework device or open flame shall be prohibited in the following defined restricted areas.   

Geographical Areas Defined: 

All open fields, vacant lots, wooded areas, brush covered hillsides; areas with June grass, evergreens and Junipers. 

  

Penalties Defined:   

A violation of a notice issued under this section is a class B misdemeanor.  

Individuals responsible for fires that result from negligence including the parents of minors may be held 

accountable for the cost of damages and expenses related to firefighting efforts.  

Reporting:   

Please report all fires and fireworks that you witness in restricted areas by calling Weber Area Consolidated 

Dispatch Center at 801-629-8221.   

Common Sense Guidelines: 

*Drop Sparklers into a Bucket of Water  

*Have a fully charged Garden Hose with a Shut-Off Nozzle close –by 

*Follow Guidelines regarding Dates and Time of Fireworks Discharge 

 

Issued By:   

Rick Rasmussen 

Fire Marshal 

South Ogden City Fire Department 

  

 


